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 Christmas Fayre Feedback 

We would like to thank everyone for 
their support. We had a successful 
night on 06/12/18 raising a total of 
£4081. 

 

 

 

 Dates for your diary 

Tues 05/03/19  Pancake Tuesday.  

   The Parent Council will 
   be in selling pancakes 
   for 20p. 

Thanks to ASDA for donating pancakes 
for the whole school. 

Thurs 07/03/19 Parent council meeting 
   6:30pm start.  

  Everyone is welcome. 

Twitter  We now have a twitter account so we can tweet all our 
news and events coming up. Please feel free to follow us. 

@DLMPSParentCouncil 
 

 

We will be running a disco on 
Thursday 2nd of May 

 
P1 - P3  6:15pm to 7:15pm 
P4 - P7  7:15pm to 8:15pm 

 
£1 Entry 

We will be running some games during the 
disco and we will have prizes! 

Spending 
Here is some of the things we have 

donated to the school with any money we 
have raised: 

 Pantomime for the whole school 

 School App 

 Class rug for P1 class 

 Keyboards/headphones 

 Netball equipment 

 iPads  
 

We try our best to raise as much funding 
as we can to support our school. We 
appreciate all your support in helping us 
do this.  If you have any fundraising ideas 
please let us know. 
  


